
Author Visit in Year 6 

Year 6 had a wonderful zoom visit with the author of The Longest 

Night of Charlie Noon. Christopher Edge spent an hour with both 

Year 6 and 6B discussing his brilliant book, offering advice for how 

to become an author and Q&A time at the end.  

    
Christopher Edge started 

his zoom visit with a 

reading from the book. It 

was so inspiring listening to 

him read his own novel. We 

were all teleported into the 

woods which Charlie is 

stuck in! 

Christopher Edge’s 

Q&A time at the end 

of the session was 

fantastic; he gave 

such brilliant advice 

and told us all what 

we should read after 

Charlie Noon. He 

definitely inspired 

many of our BWA 

pupils. 

We would like to thank Christopher Edge for 

visiting us and making our learning so exciting. 


